
ATRC OF THE MONTH

It has been one whole year in ATRC's Forever Home! 
Albany Therapeutic Riding Center, Inc (along with some very amazing
donors and supporters, purchased the agricultural property located at

6640 Fuller Station Road in Altamont/Guilderland. Moving the horses June
7th,2021 and starting programming June 9th, 2021, it has been a whirlwind
ever since! This property containing 10 horse stalls, a grooming stall, wash

stall, huge indoor arena, outdoor arenas, office space, flex space, round
pen, and various outdoor paddocks has really given us the opportunity to

grow and expand in ways we never dreamed of. 



With the purchase of the property came the huge task of raising
$1,000,000 in 5 years to help ATRC pay off our mortgage. Thanks to the
generosity of so many people and organizations we are more than 75% of
the way there! To help ATRC reach our Forever Home Capital Campaign

fundraising goal, reach out to us at
albanytherapeuticridingcenter@gmail.com!
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JUNE
AT THE FARM:

A NEWSLETTER FOR THE FAMILIES, FOLLOWERS, AND SUPPORTERS
OF ALBANY THERAPEUTIC RIDING CENTER.



CHRISTINE DESROCHERS-LAROSE

1. What is your favorite part about volunteering at ATRC?
I love watching the participant’s joy and excitement for their weekly lessons. It makes my heart
happy to see them gain confidence in themselves as they interact and progress with the horses.

2. When you're not at ATRC what do you like to do?
When I am not at ATRC I love to spend time with my family, my 2 horses and lab. I jump at every
opportunity I can to continue my learnings in horsemanship and more recently autism. I also
never pass up an opportunity to see live music with my friends! I have always found animals and
music to be extremely therapeutic

3. If you won a million dollars, what would you do with it?
I would likely quit my day job and go back to school for equine studies and social work. I would
then purchase a suitable farm and begin the process of getting the farm and myself PATH
certified. I think the world needs more places like ATRC 

4. Why do you volunteer at ATRC?
I volunteer as I love to help others experience the healing powers of horses that I have been so
fortunate to benefit from.
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VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH:

Fundraiser Facts 




We are so excited to have Christine and her
always smiling demeanor as part of our
team!  She always jumps in to help with

anything and everything, we are thankful
for her passion and dedication to ATRC. 



To get to know Christine a little better, we

asked her a few questions… 

The Guilderland
Chamber of Commerce
will be holding a ribbon

cutting ceremony on
Friday, July 22nd at
10AM at the farm to

celebrate one full year in
our Forever Home and
kicking off our Capital

Campaign!
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On Saturday, June 4th ATRC
friends and family gathered in the

horse barn for a surprise baby
shower to celebrate Miss Kate, as
she and family were expecting a
new bundle of joy due July 2nd! 



Rosalie Eletta Herba was

welcomed into the world on July
3rd at 1:01AM!
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S H O   T O   T

Send a 'Shout Out' to someone special!
For a $10 donation your message and photo will appear in our monthly newsletter!

For more information or to submit an entry contact Miss Taylor.
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Celebrating June!

ATRC

ATRC

Happy Birthday Sarah!
-Love, Miss Taylor

June 22nd

Happy Birthday Nolan!
-Love, Austin, Taylor, and Tucker

June 12th

Happy Birthday Josie!
-Love Miss Lauren, Luke, and Dusty

June 14th


